
June 10, 1993 

 

The Mount Joy Twp. Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on June 10, 1993, at 7:30 p.m. in the 

Twp. Municipal Bldg. located at 902 Hoffman Home Rd., Gettysburg, Pa.  All members were present.   

 

The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting, May 13, 1993, were approved by motion of Moul, 2
nd

 by 

Snyder, motion carried.   

 

The Treasurer’s Report and Bills to be Paid Report consisting of $18,622.50 to be paid out of the General 

Account, checks 6718 through 6733; and $1,825.03 to be paid out of the Payroll Account, checks numbered 

1211 through 1216 were approved by motion of Moul, 2
nd

 by Snyder, motion carried.   

 

Moul questioned the bill from Countess Gilbert Andrews in the amount of $501.50.  Secretary to write to 

Countess Gilbert Andrews requesting a more specific itemization of future bills.   

 

Subdivisions:   

Harold Goulden - Three lot subdivision;  one two-acre lot to be integrated with house at corner of White 

Church and Goulden Rds.  Lot #3 (7.86 ac.) to be integrated with Daisy Leonard’s property.  Remainder to 

be retained as one parcel (for golf course).  Snyder moved to accept the subdivision plan of three lots, 2
nd

 

by Moul, motion carried.   

 

Caroline Scott - Preliminary plan, Form B has been submitted.  Going to retain 8.66 acres and buildings.  

Forty acres will be conveyed to David Reese, who owns land on both sides of the Scott property.  Snyder 

moved to approve the preliminary plan, 2
nd

 by Moul, motion carried.   

 

Road Report:   

Township roads have been inspected.   

Hillside Estates - Mr. Moul suggest a meeting with property owners to discuss the possibility of curbing.  

Suggested a letter be sent to the property owners announcing meting.  Twp. will have to get price for 

curbing before the meeting.   

 

California Rd. is showing cracks and the edges are going off;  entire length to be resurfaced.  Also, Bowers 

Rd., entire length and Plunkert Rd. from Twp. line approx. 5/10 mi.  Schottie Rd. to receive top and binder.   

 

Snyder will call D. W. Miller about 3’ plastic pipe for Barlow-Two Taverns Road.   

 

Correspondence:   

-Notice of Adams County liquid fuels allocation.  County liquid fuels money designated for resurfacing.   

-Adams County Twp. Supervisors re:  meeting 6/21/93, 7:30 p.m., Mt. Joy Twp. Bldg.  

-Adams Count Soil Conservation District letter re:  meeting 6/24/93, 8:30-12 at Bonanza.  Application and 

permit process to be explained.   

-Adams County Solid Waste;  List of licensed waste haulers.   

-CCNB letter re:  security of funds in excess of $100,000.   

-Call from Tom Weaver asking Twp. to consider $1,000 for Adams County Economic Dev. Corp. Moul 

moved to table this request until more information is received regarding how the money is used.   

 

Old Business: 

No Replies as yet received from fire companies regarding how they use the funds donated by the Township.  

Littlestown, Barlow, and Bonneauville are supposedly working on the letters.   

 

97/15-Mr. Bell of PennDot is waiting on a letter from Harrisburg with further directions.  

 

 

New Business:   

Mr. Moul asked if the Twp. has heard anything from Atty. Gault re:  the Miller hearing.   



 

Junk Yard inspection - A letter has gone to Ms. Racine re:  cleaning her junk yard.  It must be cleaned up or 

license will not be renewed.   

 

Public Comments:   

There were no comments from the floor.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted by Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   


